
THE PREMIER 
Halifax, Nova Scotia 

May 13, 2020 

Mr. Brad Sperling 
Chair, Peace River Regional District 

PO Box 810 
Dawson Creek, BC V1G 4H8 

Via email: Brenda.Deliman@prrd.bc.ca 

Dear Mr. Sperling: 

Thank you for your kind letter of condolence.  I am touched by the outpouring of concern and support in the wake 
of this senseless act of violence.   The enormity of grief and heartache Nova Scotia is experiencing is further 
complicated by the COVID-19 crisis.  For Nova Scotians, that means we cannot gather in our usual ways to mourn 
and comfort each other.  That is why your words of sympathy and caring mean so much at this difficult time.  

Although Nova Scotia is a place of great peace and beauty, at this moment, it is also a place of sadness and pain.  
Thoughtful words from friends such as you, can help us to find a way forward to heal. 

With great appreciation, 

Honourable Stephen McNeil, M.L.A.  
Premier of Nova Scotia 

Received DC Office May 15, 2020
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April 29, 2020 
 

Email: Premier@NovaScotia.ca 
 

The Honourable Stephen McNeil 
Premier of Nova Scotia 
PO Box 726 
Halifax, NS  
B3J 2T3 
 
Dear Premier, 
 
On behalf of the Peace River Regional District Board, I would like to express our deepest 
sympathies and condolences to you and the individuals, families and communities impacted by the 
recent tragic events in Nova Scotia. 
 
The aftermath extends across the entire country, which stands firmly with Nova Scotians in 
honouring the fallen and supporting those left behind. Our thoughts are with the people of Nova 
Scotia, we join you and share in your grief in these difficult times.  
 
Yours Truly, 
 

 
 
Brad Sperling 
Chair 
 
cc: Nova Scotia Federation of Municipalities - Email: info@nsfm.ca 
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